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12/10/2021  20:52:172021/3813/P COMMNT Jesse Dibb-Carroll I support this planning application. As a frequent visitor to Strathray Gardens, an already beautiful street, any 

house looking to improve its exterior gets my approval. The proposal aligns with the existing look of the 

building and the inclusion of solar panels is eco-friendly.

13/10/2021  10:31:352021/3813/P SUPPRT Matthew 

Dibb-Carroll

I support this proposal.

The use of modern windows, improvements to natural light, and the addition of solar panels will all improve the 

energy efficiency of this older building, and thus reduce the carbon footprint.

The exterior alterations are sympathetic to the original design and are in "putting right" some of the alterations 

that have been made over the previous 50+ years (such as tidying up exterior pipework and restoration of the 

front door).
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